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Seatuck Environmental Association will hold its annual premier fundraiser - Bats & Brews
Benefit - on Saturday, October 19, 2024, at the Scully Estate in Islip, NY. The event will feature
craft beer from the best local breweries, live music, beer-friendly food stations, an expert bat
lecture, wine bar and more- all the components that make Bats & Brews a must attend every
year!

A highlight of the event each year is sampling and enjoying scrumptious food from a variety of
local restaurants. We hope you will consider becoming one of our valued food court vendors.
Your participation will showcase your cuisine and support for conserving Long Island wildlife
and the environment to our 500 plus attendees. In recognition, we will be pleased to highlight
your support on our event webpage, in social media posts and our event program.

Food Court participants are asked to provide the following:

e Beer friendly “finger food” for 500 people (no formal event seating)
Staff (2 maximum) to set up, serve and break down your station
Chafing dishes or hot boxes to keep your food warm
Utensils, napkins, paper plates/bowls to match your food
Arrive by 6PM to set up

Please confirm your participation by completing the form below and returning it to Claire
Moran at cmoran@seatuck.org. Many thanks for your interest in joining us at this great event
and in helping conserve Long Island’s wildlife and environment for this and future generations.

Contact: Restaurant Name:

Describe Food Item(s) you are bringing and any special needs for your station:




